
FORT DANIEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1725 AUBURN ROAD,  DACULA, GEORGIA 30019 

PHONE: (770) 932-7400 
FAX:  (770) 271-5194 

 
 
 
 
 

DR. BARBARA TUCKER 
Principal 

 
JENNIFER D. HICKS, Ed.S 

Assistant Principal 
 

CANDACE P. WILLIAMS, Ed.S 
Assistant Principal 

 

J. ALVIN WILBANKS 
CEO/SUPERINTENDENT 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In an effort to prepare for your child’s transportation needs for the 2020-2021 school 
year, please complete the attached transportation form and email it to 
susan.fuld@gcpsk12.org  by May 15, 2020. If your student is a car rider, please 
include your current car rider number in the space provided on the top right side of 
the form. Every student returning to Fort Daniel Elementary next year will need a 
completed transportation form. Please email susan.fuld@gcpsk12.org with any 
questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Barbara Tucker 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARNERS AND LEADERS EVERY DAY 

mailto:susan.fuld@gcpsk12.org
mailto:susan.fuld@gcpsk12.org

	PHONE: (770) 932-7400
	DR. BARBARA TUCKER
	JENNIFER D. HICKS, Ed.S
	CANDACE P. WILLIAMS, Ed.S


